
 

 
Thursday 6 July 2023 

 

James Williams announced as the next Director of the Royal 

College of Music 

Managing Director of the Royal Philharmonic Orchestra, James Williams, will join the Royal College of 

Music as Director on 1 September 2024 

The Royal College of Music (RCM) is delighted to announce that James Williams has been appointed as its 

next Director and will take up the post on 1 September 2024.  James will become the 11 th Director of the 

Royal College of Music, succeeding current Director, Professor Colin Lawson CBE, who will retire from the 

role at the end of August 2024.  



his expertise, international outlook, powerful advocacy and knowledge of the music profession will be of 


